



www.plancheyenne.org/pershing-completestreets

For more information, please contact:

Sreyoshi Chakraborty, Cheyenne MPO Senior Planner (307) 638-4384 schakraborty@cheyennempo.org

The Cheyenne Metropolitan
Planning Organization is looking
at options to make it easier, safer,
and more pleasant to walk and
bike on Pershing Blvd. You're
invited to attend a workshop and
provide input.

## Wednesday, March 25, 2015

from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM at Frontier Access Mobility located at 1207 E Pershing Blvd.

